
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Jones, Sheila <SheilaJones@gov.sc.gov>

Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
Casserly, James <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>
Thomas, Katherine <Katherine.Thomas@admin.sc.gov>
Salley, Lamont <Lamont.Salley@admin.sc.gov>

CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/25/2016 1:23:07 PM

Subject: RE: ProPublica - certified mail

Meant to loop in Lamont here.
 
Thank everyone for continuing to be on the lookout for this delivery.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 12:36 PM

To: Jones, Sheila; katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov; Casserly, James; Thomas, Katherine

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: ProPublica - certified mail
 
This letter may have been FedEx’d.  We are asking for confirmation that it has been received. 
 
Have any of you (or your staff) received it?
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 9:57 AM

To: Jones, Sheila; katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov; Casserly, James; Thomas, Katherine

Subject: ProPublica - certified mail
 
Good morning,
 
Mr. Robert Faturechi, reporter from ProPublica, is sending our office a check by certified mail to Holly at the 1100 
Gervais Street address.  He sent a check last week that was never received, so he opted to certify it to our physical 
address.  Please be on the lookout for this envelope from ProPublica.  Either Holly or I need to sign for it.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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